
Hello and Happy Holidays! 
 
This message is a notice/reminder about the recent Westchester Power opt-out mailing to newly eligible 
residents in the ConEdison utility service territory regarding their impending enrollment into the 
program, which should have been received in their mailboxes by this point. 
 
The end of the 30-day opt-out period for these residents is January 16th, with services starting on their 
first meter-read date on or after February 1st. 
 
We are excited about having a new group of folks coming into the fold to assist in our collective mission 
for a clean energy future.  As they may be less familiar with our program compared to those who have 
been enrolled for some time, please do forward any inquiries on to us and we'd be happy to assist 
residents. 
 
Sustainable Westchester is hosting two informational sessions (@12 and 6pm) for newly eligible 
residents on Tuesday, January 4th and we would love for you to pass on the word to constituents as you 
may see fit.  Attached to this email is our event graphic for your convenience as well.  Thank you and be 
well. 
 
All the best, 
Nick Tedrow 
 
 

Nick Tedrow (he/him) 
Operations Manager, Westchester Power 
Sustainable Westchester 
40 Green St, Mt Kisco, NY 10549 
P: (914) 242-4725 ext. 118 
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